
 

Press Release 

 

Lecture on “Bilateral Relations between Japan and Pakistan” 

At National Institute of Management 

  

 

On November 21, 2013, Mr. Akira Ouchi, Consul-General of Japan in Karachi, delivered a lecture on “Bilateral Relations between 

Japan and Pakistan” to the senior civil servants participating in the 14
th
 Senior Management Course organized by the National Institute 

of Management. Forty one Grade-19 officers from various government departments attended the lecture. 

 

The audience keenly listened to the Consul-General Mr. Ouchi’s lecture and a lively question and answer session ensued, in which 

audiences’ wide variety of interests in regard to Japanese diplomacy, politics, economy, society and culture were expressed.  

 

Captain Waqar Hussain, Director General of the National Institute of Management, expressed his sincere gratitude to the Consul-General 

Mr. Ouchi for delivering very informative and insightful lecture in which the senior civil servants who are currently undertaking the 14
th
 

Senior Management Course at the National Institute of management were able to gain comprehensive knowledge in regard to bilateral 

relations between Japan and Pakistan.                                       

 

 (End) 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact Japan Information and Culture Center at the Consulate-General of Japan at Karachi: 35220800 (Ext. 134) 
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